J. Ferrater Mora 1518 Willowbrook Lane Villanova, PA 19085

December 7, 1987

Dear Judit.

Thank you very much (in Priscilla's name and in mine) for your most generous comments on our book, Etica aplicada. We are particularly pleased to learn that you have used some of the questions we raise and arguments we examine in language classes with your students. Priscilla, who is an animal rights activists, is absolutely delighted to hear that there was special interest in this issue.

As she would say: keep on with the good work!

For some two years we have been waiting to hear that there will be a new printing. If such is the case, we will add an already pre-prepared "twotier" chapter on environmental ethics, and send the "new" book to you.

Thank you again. Looking forward to meeting you some day sometime,